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Wednesday May 25th 
 

Re: Whole Class Photographs 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As many of you may have seen from your PINGS, tomorrow (May 26th) the school 
photographer will be here to undertake the class photographs. 

 

Children should therefore attend school in their uniform, please.  If they are due to 

have PE, we’ll make sure they can do this one-off lesson in their uniform without the 
need to change. 

Best regards, 

Paul 

 
Headteacher 
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